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School Uniform Cap Compliance Form
The Children’s Wellbeing and Schools Bill is a new law that will introduce a cap on branded school uniform. As currently written, this means that schools will be limited to:
· 3 branded items for primary schools
· 3 branded items plus a branded tie for secondary schools

The Government expects compliance with these rules from September 2026, at the start of the new school year. As a result, this form aims to establish the new compulsory, optional branded items being mandated by you as a supplied school and specifications for generic items. 
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